
Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 

Camilla Waters <camillaroselive@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, June 21 , 2016 6:06 PM 

To: Parsons, Susan 
Subject: Re: Communication to City Council June 29th 

Hello Susan Parsons, 
Thank you for the quick response to my in query this morning. 
Yes, please add me to teh agenda on June 29th at 9:45 am 
Also, thank you for the tip about signing up to add my imput onthe other issue. 
If anything changes, regarding meeting place, date, or time, please let me know, as soon as the 
changes occur if any. 

Sincerely, 
Camilla Rose 
(719) 588-7549 
http://camillaroselive.com 
camillaroselive@yahoo.com 

On Tuesday, June 21, 2016 1 :43 PM, "Parsons, Susan" <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Camilla, 
Thank you for your phone call today. Please reply to this email by 9am tomorrow to confirm your 
Communications spot for June 29th. Subject: Unsafe sidewalks. 

If I do not receive your confirmation today, I will be happy to reschedule you. The next opening is 
July 13th_ 

Or, on June 29th (at 9:45) you may want to offer comments on a related item on the agenda "safe 
accommodation of pedestrians and bicyclists in and around work zones." To speak on this item, sign 
up as you enter the Council Chambers Wednesday morning. 

Regards, 
Susan Parsons 
Assistant Council Clerk 
City of Portland 
susan. parsons@portlandoregon .gov 
503.823.4085 
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